
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Sports Report w/c 13th January 2025 
 
 
A change of term, a change of focus 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy New Year to all. A new term sees the girls move to netball and begin to work on their 
skills in the Games lessons. 
 
The boys have now turned their attention to football and will try to emulate the composure 
and cohesion of the fabulous Harrogate Town team last week in their FA Cup game at Elland 
Road; wonderful to see Isaac leading out the team in style. 
 
Fixtures will be played at various times this term but the opening week has been our revision 
of work covered in the last academic year with a drive to push on and improve.  
 
Hopefully our game play will be warmer than the weather. 
 
The PE Team are looking forward to seeing you all on the sidelines soon. 
 
 
Mr Phil Holmes 


